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SEMINAR NOTICE

For Second Year Learners of B.Sc. IT

The Department of B.Sc. IT and B.Sc. CS is organizing a Seminar on “Future: Beyond

Firewalls (Understanding how a cybersecurity product works)” on Saturday, 20™ January,
2024 from 10.00 am to 11.30 am in Block 605.

The resource person for this seminar will be Ms. Prachi Samant, Training Manager,
Netmonastry, Cyber Security Product Firm.

Cybersecurity is crucial because it safeguards all types of data against theft and loss.
Sensitive data, protected health information (PHI), personally identifiable information (PII),
intellectual property, personal information, data, and government and business information
systems are all included.

So, we encourage you to attend the seminar and be aware of the importance of Firewalls and
Cybersecurity products, data breaches and be a responsible netizen by adhering to Cyber
Laws and Norms.
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